
Linda M. Finucane 

From: Henry Delicata <hdelicata@gmail.com> 
Sent: Thursday, August 14, 2014 8:01 AM 

To: Stephen Pantalone 
Cc: Linda M. Finucane 
Subject: Re: PLAN 
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Please accept this as a formal request to change my hearing date from this September t~,~~ NOll@llb~,tt~~h 
meeting date. C) . :It: ,~~; L:;

:;~j~ :~.~> ~ 

I have been asked to travel to the west coast for work and will not be back in time for t:&J ~~pte:61Per meeting. 

Thank you very much for all your help. 

Henry J. Delicata 
617-347-8854 

On Aug 13,2014, (!.t 2:57 PM, Stephen Pantalone <spantalone@newtonma.gov>wrote: 

Hi Linda, 

Henry Delicata, the petitioner for 358-360 Nevada Street needs to continue his public hearing 
date until October or November, as he cannot be here for the September date. Could you send 
me the Public Hearing dates for those months so Henry can figure out which works best for him. 

He can send you an email similar to the last one requesting that his hearing date be moved. 

Thanks! 

-----Original Message----­
From: Henry Delicata [mailto:hdelicata@gmai1.com], 
Sent: Wednesday, June 11,20143:43 PM 
To: Stephen Pantalone 
Subject: FW: PLAN 

Stephen, 

As per our conversation today, I will not be in town for the July hearing and understand that you 
will process my application for the September hearing. In order for you to proceed I would like 
to waive my right to be heard within 60 days of filing the application and look forward to the 
September hearing date. 

Thank you. 
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-----Original Message----­
From: Henry Delicata [maHto :hdelicata@gmail.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, June 10,201410:06 AM 
To: Stephen Pantalone 
SubjeCt: PLAN 

Stephen, 

Attached is a copy of the required survey, from Boston Survey_ I will be coming by later this 
week. What would be a good day and time for you? 

Henry Delicata 
360 Nevada Street 
617-347-8854 

When responding, please be aware that the Massachusetts Secretary of State has determined that 
most email is public record and therefore cannot be kept confidential. 

2 

mailto:hdelicata@gmail.com

